Meeting all about Bijou
erosion control project

South Lake Tahoe is having a meeting June 24 about the Bijou
erosion control project.

Construction is scheduled to commence in late June. The 5:30pm
gathering is at the South Lake Tahoe Senior Center at 3050
Lake Tahoe Blvd.. The construction contractor for the project
will be available to answer questions. Plans will be available
to view.

The project is located in the Bijou Commercial Core (Fairway,
Highway 50 and Bal Bijou Road), Bijou Meadow, Glenwood Way and
Woodland Road, and on U.S. Forest Service parcels adjacent to
Woodland and Walkup roads. The project includes various water
quality improvements.

For more info, call Chris Stetler at (775) 588.2505, ext. 27.
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